
 

 

 

 

Canterbury Nursery Summer B 
Dear Parents, 

This half-term, we will be learning about dental hygiene and water 

safety. 

Our role-play area will be an ice-cream shop. 

 

 

Summer term 

Sun safety 

As the weather gets warmer, please 

send your children with sun hats. 

Please apply sun cream on them before 

they come into nursery. 

Children can bring in their own water 

bottles in to nursery. Please ensure it is 

water only; juice is not permitted.  

Please label your children's 

jumpers and cardigans. 

 Children remove these items because 

of the heat and we have had many 

cases of mixed up and missing jumpers. 

 

This half-term, we shall be 
holding our end of year 
celebration assemblies. The 
children will do a short 
performance followed by 
giving out end of year 
certificates. These assemblies 
(for morning and afternoon 
children at separate times) will 
take place on: 
 

Wednesday 17th July 2024 
10:30 Am Morning children 

 

2:30 Pm Afternoon children 
 

This date is subject to change. 
 
 

 

 

Phonics 

We will continue to 

concentrate on blending 

letter sounds to hear, say 

and write words.   

Maths 
We will be looking at 
counting objects, one 
more and number 
writing.  

Our stories include: 

-Alan’s big scary teeth                    -The night pirates  

-Information book about flowers 
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What we will be learning 

 

 


